
 

 

01 May 2018 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 2 Trip to Whipsnade 

 

As part of our topic on African animals Year 2 are planning to visit Whipsnade Zoo. We will be particularly looking at variation and 

comparing the different animals e.g. their diet and habitat.  

 

Your child is invited to participate in the above trip.   

 

DATE  Tuesday 5th June 2018 

TRAVEL  By coach  

TIME  Leaving school at 9.15 and returning approximately by 3.20pm. 

DRESS School uniform, comfortable shoes, a sun hat and a lightweight waterproof coat.  Sun cream is to be applied before 

coming to school. 

LUNCH Each child needs to bring a healthy packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks).  The school can 

provide a packed lunch for children who usually have school dinners. If you pay for school dinners then your child 

has an option of a school packed lunch or to bring one from home.  Please state your choice on the return slip 

below. 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trip of £15.00.  We wish to make it clear that no pupil will be 

denied participation in the visit on the grounds that no contribution has been made on their behalf. Payment is to be made on the 

internet using SchoolGateway via their smartphone app or website.  

 

We appreciate that this contribution is higher than we would normally ask, but the trip compliments our work and lessons will be 

based around this afterwards in class.  

 

If, however, insufficient funds are received by Wednesday 23rd May, the trip will have to be cancelled. 

 

I hope you will agree that this is a worthwhile activity and that you will give your permission for your child to take part. This trip is 

covered by the Annual Parental Consent form.  However if any details have changed, e.g. mobile number please let us know.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Roach 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 23rd May 2018                  Holly / Hazel Class 

 

 Child’s Name_________________________________ will/will not be participating on the school trip to Whipsnade on Tuesday 5th June. 

 

        I have made a School Gateway online payment on (date)____________________________________  or 

 

        My child is eligible for the Pupil Premium grant and I would like to use the funds available to make my contribution 

          

        If your child has a school dinner then please state if they would like a school packed lunch, or if they will bring one from home;                                                       

     Home packed lunch  OR 

     School packed lunch      Cheese   or  Tuna        (please tick) 

 

I understand that if my child is unable to attend for an acceptable reason and I claim within one week of the visit, a refund may be 

made. 

 

Parent / Carer Signature________________________________________________________   Date…………………….              

 


